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To: Mayor and City Councilmembers 

From: Steve Parker, City Manager 

Date: June 16, 2022 

Re: City/County Fire Department Partnership Opportunities  
 

 

The City of Seguin has been in discussion with Guadalupe County leaders about possible 
ways to partner in the creation of future fire stations within the Guadalupe County area. 
As you are aware the City of Seguin currently provides Fire and EMS services to the 
unincorporated areas of Guadalupe County.   Staff would like to give a brief presentation 
and update on those discussions with the County to see if the City is in favor of continuing 
negotiations for potential partnership opportunities.    


